
CM/Res.1579 (LXI)

VOTE          OF          THANKS      

The Council of Ministers of the Organization of African Unity, meeting in its 

Sixty-first Ordinary Session in Addis Ababa, Ethiopia, from 23 to 27 January 1995,

Considering that the excellent arrangements made by the Transitional 

Government of Ethiopia had contributed to the success of the Session :

1 NOTES WITH APPRECIATION the thought provoking statement made during

the Opening Session by H.E Tamrat LAYNE, Prime Minister of the Transitional

Government of Ethiopia;

2 EXPRESSES ITS PROFOUND GRATITUDE to the President, Government

and people of Ethiopia for their warm reception and fraternal hospitality.


